Information Letter no. 40-2016

Urgent Consultation

Dear Member Federation,

the FIE offers again to all federations a travel support for one (1) fencer to participate at the 2017 Junior/Cadet World Championships in Plovdiv (BUL).

We have to confirm to the FIE your participation by 20th December 2016 and therefore ask your answer until **19.12.2016** (deadline), in order to avoid the season holidays which are coming soon and your office might not operate. Your answer will help you to find good prices for flights in case you have to travel by air.

Please be reminded that in case you will not participate as confirmed, you will have a credit and will not receive a subsidy for the following event, such as the Senior European Championships 2017 in Tbilisi (GEO).

We count on your soonest possible cooperation.

Best regards,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com
www.eurofencing.info